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We are still accepting Kindergarten Enrolments for 2017, if you have not enrolled your 
child please contact the office.  
 
If you have a child, or a friend who has a child, who turns five before 31 July 2017 now is 
the time to enrol. 

 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the Calendar 

22-24 November Talent Quest Auditions 

24 November Kindergarten Orientation Day 2 

25 November Last day awards trading 

25 November PSSA finishes 

8 December Talent Quest Finals 

9 December Gold & Silver Assembly 

12 December Presentation Day 

13 December Year 6 Graduation 

14 December Year 6 Farewell Dinner- School Hall 

15 December K-2 Party/Pizza Day 

16 December Stage 2 Party Day  

16 December Stage 3 Party Day  

16 December Last day of school year for all students 

Payments Due 
 General School Contribution 

 $45 per student or  $90 per family 
(Instalments can be paid at any time)                                

8 December K-2 Party Day 
$5 

8 December K-2 Pizza Day – to classroom teacher 
$6 

9 December 3-4 Party Day 
$15 

9 December 5-6 Party Day 
$20 
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Scholastic Book Club 
 

Closing Date: 25 November 2016 

 

If paying by cash please provide correct money as no change 

will be given. 
 

Alternatively you can order your books via Book Club Loop. 

 
 

 

 

Lost Property 
 

If your child has misplaced a Jumper/Jacket/Hat it may be in 

our lost property which is overflowing!! To help us return lost 

items to their owner, please name all your child’s belongings. 
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